
 

 

 

 

 

1 December 2014 

To whom it may concern 

Re Dra. María Teresa Gamboa Medina 

It has been my pleasure and privilege to have known Maria Teresa for forty years.  I first met her 

when I was studying at University in the UK and she was visiting her brother, a good (and recently 

departed friend) who was studying at the same university. 

I later worked in Mexico and we renewed our acquaintance.  I got to know Maria Teresa very well 

and we have worked on a number of commercial projects over the years. 

I would highly recommend her to any employer or collaborator who would value her diligence, 

professional approach, sense of humour and ability to work very hard to achieve the desired results. 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Bell 

Executive Chairman 

John.bell@mui.net.au 

http://au.linkedin.com/pub/john-bell/2/62a/547/ 
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